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Request: 
 
I request the following information from your environmental department.  
 
Please provide me with an extensive list of addresses where as a council you 
have treated Japanese knotweed or have Japanese Knotweed treatment and 
control measures in place within the last 5 years. 
 
Please provide the information in the form of a spreadsheet or word document. 
 
Response:  
 
This information is all included in a recently disclosed EIR response which has 
been published on the North Tyneside Council disclosure log 
here: https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/foi/31895/eir-673-japanese-knotweed 
 
Please note that exact addresses are withheld under Regulation 13 of the 
Environmental Information Regulations which prohibits disclosure of third-party 
personal data if this would contravene the UK GDPR or the DPA 2018. 
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